
The Trenton Special School District is now 
accepting bids to replace the storm drainage 
pipe under the school boulevard leading to 
Peabody High School and Trenton Rosenwald 
Middle School. 
Please contact Tony Kash at 731-499-4262 to 
set up an appointment to review the project in 
order to submit a quote. Details of the project 
and requirements will be discussed during 
the appointment. Quotes must be received by 
noon on May 27, 2025.

REQUEST FOR BID


